Senor César Jannello
Chez Mme. Lozza

5 rue Jacques Dulud
Neuilly sur Seine
France

Dear Senor Jannello;

1 was happy to receive your recent letter, but not so happy
to learn that you will be unable to arrange your return to
Argentlna by P =2 7T A, s T Aart11n ChOO].

budget wou ot allow our paying your passage oss the
Ocean in direction, much less two--particular when

the visi ould be so short.
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your arti¢le "Textura" in the next days. And I myself should
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rsion so that I can put them in our libra
y to look for publication possibilitie
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Since you will stay in Paris until the end of February, you
will possibly be interested to learn that Robert Le Ricolais
will be in Paris at Christmas time. And who knows, perhaps
he still can persuade you to visit us before you go home!

Sincerely yours,

Wil LW

William S. Huff, Asst. Prof.
Department of Architecture
Carnegie Institute of Technology
Pittsburgh 13, Pennsylvania
United States of America

4 November 1962


Jan Salazar
Sello UC fondo negro


